MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and City Council

FROM:

Ron Bradsby, City Engineer

SUBJECT:

BID AWARD FOR SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL AND FILLMORE

STORMWATER OUTFALL PROJECT - 2020

DATE:

April 22, 2020

Background

In 2018, the City of Cottage Grove received a \$1.2 million grant from the Safe Routes to School program to install ADA compliant ramps and sidewalks along heavily used pedestrian corridors to schools.

95% plans were completed near the end of 2019. Plans and specifications were finalized and the City advertised for bids in the Daily Journal of Commerce in March 2020. Bids were opened Thursday April 23, 2020 at 2:00 pm. Bid results will be provided to City Council on Friday, April 24, 2020.

Recommendation

No staff recommendation at this time.

Cost

No costs at this time.

Richard Meyers, City Manager

Ron Bradsby, City Engineer